
CADEBY ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

NOTICE OF MEETING TO BE HELD 

FRIDAY 13
TH

 MAY 2016, 6.30pm 

IN THE CHURCH HALL 

AGENDA 

 

1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

2 APPROVAL AND SIGNING OF THE MEETING, 29
TH

 MAY, 2015 

3 MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING 

4 REQUEST FROM MRS. C. EVANS FOR FUNDING FOR BUNTING 

5 REQUEST FROM MRS. C. EVANS FOR FUNDING FOR FLOWERS FOR MRS L.BAXTER 

6 ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

LINDA MAYNE 

CLERK AND R.F.O. CADEBY PARISH COUNCIL 

BROADLANDS FARM 

DADLINGTON 

CV13 6HX 

01455 213494 

07766016764 

PLEASE NOTE, THE ANNUAL PARISH COUNCIL MEETING WILL FOLLOW ON AFTER THIS MEETING 

 



CADEBY ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
29

TH
 MAY 2015, CADEBY CHURCH HALL 

MINUTES 

THE MEETING OPENED AT 8.55 PM 

Those present; Chairman Denis Winterbottom, Ian Smith, Jonathan Lane, Simon Freeman, Mr and 

Mrs Kenefeck, Mr and Mrs Broadfield, Mr and Mrs Matlow. The Clerk 

Apologies, None 

Declarations, None 

1 Minutes of the last parish meeting.  These were included with   the minutes of the PC meeting May 

2014 

2 Matters arising. 

Church Hall -  

The chairman mentioned the Parochial Church Council (PCC) had approached the Parish Council with 

an offer to create a lease for the Church Hall to enable this to be operated and managed by the 

parish. The Parish Council is currently discussing the proposed arrangement with the PCC.  The Hall 

would remain available as a community space for meetings, other activities in the Hall would be 

subject to any existing covenants, which  would be investigated. 

 

Grant Application - 

Mr Ian Smith spoke about an application for grant funding submitted to enable works to refurbish 

the Church Hall and of the need to establish a steering committee should the application be 

successful.  The grant money would not be allocated for specific works but would be available for 

the overall refurbishment of the Hall. 

Cadeby Hall Proposed Development  - 

The “For Sale” board suggested that that planning permission had been granted.  

Traffic issues – 

The concerns over traffic and parking on Church Lane raised during the earlier parish council 

meeting and the discussion that followed were noted. (Linda suggest including the reference in PC 

minutes re the One way system here) 

The meeting closed at 9.10 pm 



Signed………………………………………………………………Chairman       

Dated……………………………………………………………… 

 



honours2@aol.com 

From: "Linda Mayne" <broadlandsfarm@btinternet.com>
Date: 10 May 2016 10:12
To: "Pierre Vettori" <honours2@aol.com>
Subject: Fw: Queen's 90th birthday party
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11/05/2016

From: Claire Evans

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 9:29 PM

To: Linda Mayne ; Denis Winterbottom at work

Subject: Queen's 90th birthday party

Linda and Denis.   

I'd like to formalise a request at the next PC meeting from Ian and myself about the village party we are 

organising in honour of The Queen's 90th birthday on Sat 11th June.  There will be some expenses, probably 

purchasing some good quality bunting that can be used for future village fundraising dos.  I would like 

confirmation of how much I can spend.  

Could this be added to the next agenda.

Thanks  claire



honours2@aol.com 

From: "Linda Mayne" <broadlandsfarm@btinternet.com>
Date: 10 May 2016 10:12
To: "Pierre Vettori" <honours2@aol.com>
Subject: Fw: Summer party - Lucy Baxter
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11/05/2016

From: Claire Evans

Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 8:23 PM

To: Linda Mayne

Subject: FW: Summer party - Lucy Baxter

Linda.  Thanks for adding to the agenda.  I think Ian will or may have contacted you already so sorry if you get 

another email like this!  Will leave it with him to liaise now with you and thanks for letting me know what the PC 

decide. 

Claire

From: cjevans99@hotmail.co.uk

To: deniswinterbottom@northwarks.gov.uk; broadlandsfarm@btinternet.com

Subject: Summer party ­ Lucy Baxter

Date: Fri, 29 Apr 2016 07:10:40 +0100

Denis and Linda.  Could the following be added to the PC agenda? 

We're hoping that Lucy Baxter (who turns 100 on the day after our summer party) will be guest of honour at the 

party.

Would the PC consider providing funds for us or you, to present her with some flowers as a small token of our 

friendship?   I'm hoping Karen Brankin in the village will organise as she is a florist.  I'll leave it to the PC to decide 

£.

Please can you let me know the outcome?

Thanks,  Claire


